
From: Roger Myddelton  
Sent: 05 November 2023 16:48 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L - Travelodge redevelopment proposal 
 
I am writing to express the strong objection my wife and I have to this 
proposal, which we understand will be considered shortly.  To us it seems: 

• Totally disproportionate in scale to its surroundings 
• Inconsistent with the planning policies published for Camden 
• Highly inappropriate in today's situation regarding Global warming and 

Net Zero, particularly given that redevelopment of the existing building 
seems entirely possible. 

We have lived in Bloomsbury for many years, now, and urge you to reject the 
proposal. 
 
Regards 
 
Roger and Bridget Myddelton 
111 Bedford Court Mansions  
Bedford Avenue  
London  
WC1B 3AG  
 
 


